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St. Andrews Elementary               
Principal:  Mrs. Charlene Robinson

Vice Principal: Mr. Ralph Williston


Important Dates

Nov. 6 – Last day of MAD Science/Home & School meeting 6:30 pm
Nov. 8 – Remembrance Day Ceremony for students 9:15

Nov. 11 – Remembrance Day Holiday – no school
Nov. 19-21 – Book Fair
Nov. 20 – Report Cards go home
Nov. 21 – Parent/Teacher – 6-8:30 pm

Nov. 22 – Parent/Teacher – 9-11:30 am|PD for staff – pm – No school for students.
EYE-DA Testing
EYE-DA testing will be held on November 27th at St. Andrew’s for all children starting Kindergarten next year. 
After School Hours

Students who come to the school to play after hours are only allowed to be on the playground. Students are not permitted to play near any doorways or on any steps. No one is permitted in the area between the gym and the kindergarten wing after school is finished for the day. 

Thank you for your assistance

The Staff of Saint Andrews Elementary 
Sports
Cross Country
The 2013 Cross Country Season has come to an end and our team had another successful fall. The girls’ team was made of 21 runners and the boys’ team had 26, being one of the largest teams in the District. The coaches would like to thanks all the family members that drove our runners to the races and who were able to 
come out for our last practice of the year. 
Saint Andrews would like to wish our grade 5 runners all the best next year as they move on to the middle school and we hope to hear about them in the future.
Grade 5 Cross Country Members: Jenny Cripps, Marissa Trevors, Zoe Perron, Emily Estabrooks, Erin Trevors, Avery Allison, Savannah Harris, Sarah Morris, Sophie Forgrave, Cameron Potts, Spencer Desveaux, Brenden Donald and Cole Murdock.
Soccer 2013

Our soccer season has come to an end and the coaches are extremely proud at how the team played this fall. Our soccer team consisted of 23 grade four and grade 5 players.  We finished the season undefeated and won 1st place at the soccer Jamboree. The coaches would like to thank all the parents and guardians who helped drive the players to and from the games and for cheering them on! We would like to wish our grade 5 players all the best as they move on to middle school next year. We also look forward to next year and hope to see many grade 4 players returning to the soccer field for their last year at St. Andrews. 
Skating 
Schools have not received the skating schedule yet. 

Frost Street – 

Please remember that there is no parking when dropping off and picking up students.  Thank you.
[image: image1.jpg]Student of the Week

Oct. 4 – Austin Burke
Oct. 9 – Lauryn Swaine
Oct. 18 – Tyan Gauvin-Brideau
Oct. 25 – Jessica Sippley
Star of the Week
Oct. 4 – Madelaine McIntyre
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Oct. 9 – Kian Walsh
Oct. 18 – Ethan Walsh
Oct. 25 – Liam Hair
Book Fair

Nov. 19

Nov. 20 

Nov. 21 

Times to be announced
Cafeteria Schedule

Oct. 28-Nov.1 
- Week 2
Nov. 4-8           
- Week 1

Nov. 12-15       
- Week 2

Nov. 18-22       
- Week 1
Nov. 25-29       
- Week 2
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